
To whom it may concern, 
  
I wish to voice my concern regarding Nicola Roxon's Human Rights and Anti Discrimination 
Bill. I am concerned at the gradual erosion of free speech, which had always been an integral 
part of our country. Our right to free speech is gradually being taken away from us as 
Australian citizens. This is a precious right which we have always been able to exercise, 
without fear of retribution, and I am fearful of the government taking over too much control. 
This is not, and has never been, the Australian way! I hope you will give this matter serious 
consideration. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

Carlene Strauss 


